
11/11/2019 

MRS Audrey Fakes 
3 Magarra PL 
Seaforth NSW 2092 
debbie.kenyon@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/1139 - 19 Manly Road SEAFORTH NSW 2092

I am writing on behalf of my mother, Mrs Fakes, who does not have access to a computer and 
who lives at 3 Magarra Place Seaforth directly behind 19 Manly Rd, Seaforth. DA2019/1139. 
Our family has been in residence for some 52 years at 3 Magarra Place. We are concerned by 
the possible loss of view and the effect on the diminished value of our property. Any decision 
made by Council as to the height of the proposed building should consider the existing amenity 
enjoyed from 3 Magarra Place
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Subject: Online Submission


